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***Photo’s are below***
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred at the McDonald’s restaurant located at 2300 West Sunrise Boulevard.  The robbery took place on Monday, July 12, 2010 at approximately 9:30 A.M.
Detectives have learned that while the business was open a black male suspect entered armed with a gun.  The suspect then pointed the gun at the employee behind the counter and demanded money from the cash register.  The cash register operator complied with the suspects demands and handed over an unknown amount of cash. The suspect then left the restaurant from the door on the south side.  He entered a green Ford Taurus that had missing front hub caps.
The suspect has been described as a black male, approximately 5’6”, and was last seen wearing a black tee shirt, blue jeans, he had on black gloves, and covered his face with a blue and black bandana.

Anyone with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to contact Detective Justin Moody at 954-828-4018 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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